
From: reza jamshidi   

Sent: October 17, 2024 6:05 PM 

To: Hannah,Allison <ahannah1@cityofkingston.ca> 

Subject: Resignation from KEAF Membership 

Dear Allison, 

Thank you for clarifying the eligibility criteria for KEAF membership. 

I would like to formally confirm that I have relocated to another city in Canada and, as a 

result, am resigning from my KEAF membership. 

Cheers, 

Reza Jamshidi Chenari, Ph.D., P.Eng. 

Caution: This email is from an external source. Please exercise caution when 

opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
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